
SPECIAL RELEASE 
 

UI DLC 's matriculation ceremony for 2 March 

 

The 2015 matriculation ceremony of the Distance Learning Centre has been 

scheduled to hold on Monday, 2 March, 2015 while the orientation programme 

holds on Tuesday, 3 and Wednesday, 4 March, 2015.   

 

According to the University's Director of Public Communication, Mr. Olatunji 

Oladejo, the events will hold in the International Conference Centre of the 

University as from 9: 00am each day. 

 

Oladejo stated that about 6,000 fresh students admitted to various courses 

offered by the Centre are expected to matriculate this year. 
 


